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                            Press update on Pentagon Shooting 

Pentagon Police Chief Richard Keevill will conduct a media availability Friday, March 5 at 6 a.m EST 
to provide an update on the shooting incident that took place at the Pentagon on Thursday evening, 
March 4. The availability will be held at Lot 6 located at South Joyce Street and Columbia Pike, across 
from the Navy Exchange (NEX) gas station. 
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